23 March 2020


TO:  Law Enforcement Officers

FROM:  Gene Souza, Executive Director, Klamath Irrigation District

REFERENCE:  Governor Brown’s Executive Order 20-12 and COVID-19 Response


The Klamath Irrigation District, as a local government formed under Oregon Revised Statute 545, is exempt from EO 20-12 as outlined in paragraph 14.

Klamath Irrigation District is a critical industry recognized by the Department of Homeland Security and the Oregon Department of Agriculture.  Our ability to support the economic backbone of our community and the Nation depends upon the availability of our workers to operate and maintain Federal infrastructure.

Klamath Irrigation District has implemented social distancing policies as recommended by the Governor.  We also assigned a Social Distancing Officer to facilitate the policies.

The following Klamath Irrigation District employees are deemed critical to the operations and maintenance of the critical infrastructure and must be allowed to travel to and from work, and to areas required for operations and maintenance within Klamath and Modoc Counties:
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6640 K.I.D. LANE
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Gene Souza
Jaxsen Sikorski
Fritz Frisendahl
Ray Stacey
Tammi Flanakin
Cherrese Wilson
Don Koishor
Scott Linville
Daniel Nelson

Larry Hess
Rodney CDebaca
Mark Pursley
Jeffrey Koenig
Henry Mahler
Colleen Sharp
William Stevens
Heather Stacey 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Michael Kirkpatrick


Mitchell Brown
Will Oxley
Ivan Rodriguez
Ansoni Hernandez
Zachary Rolley
Steve Stacey
Jacob Klein
Austin Baker



The point of contact for this action is Gene R. Souza, Executive Director of the Klamath Irrigation District at 541-882-6661.




						Gene R. Souza
						Executive Director
						Klamath Irrigation District
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